ROSWELL HIGH SCHOOL
GOVERNANCE COUNCIL MEETING

PUBLIC COMMENT PROTOCOL

The Roswell High School Governance Council welcomes public comment
at its meetings whenever a Public Comment time is provided for on the
meeting Agenda. A Public Comment time will be provided for in at least
half of the Council’s meetings in each calendar year. Public comment is
limited to up to three minutes per individual, with a maximum of five
individuals allowed per meeting, for a maximum Public Comment
period of 15 minutes.

School and community stakeholders are welcome to attend SGC
meetings to remain abreast of the work of the Council, but they can only
participate in the meeting during the scheduled periods for Public
Comment. The Public Comment period is designed to gain input from
the public and not for immediate responses by the Council to the public
comment presented.

Individuals wishing to make public comments at said meetings may
express their desire to do so in one of the following ways:

1) Contact the Chair of the School Governance Council via email
before the meeting, or
2) Sign in on a form to be provided at the meeting.

Priority is given to those who emailed, in the order in which those
emails were received. If fewer than five commenters email,
Commenters who sign in on said form will be allowed to follow, in the
order in which they sign in. No more than five commenters will be
allowed per meeting.
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